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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

• Have been working on pronouncing the sounds of ‘a’ and ‘s’ during 

a interactive phonics CD activity. 

• Went on a letter hunt learning the initial phonic sounds of our 

names. 

• Used gems to count out and match quantity to number. 

• Worked on recognising &  the formation of numbers by  making 

our own clocks. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  
 

  We will be using props to act out a story about Winnie the Pooh. 

 Ordering dinosaur bones in order of size big to small. 

 Working on our gross motor skills by dancing with ribbons. 

 Junk modelling boats and racing them in water to see which stays 

afloat and investigating different materials 

 Learning what countries different animals come from.  

Home learning : 

Have a game of I-Spy using initial sounds or colours? 

This will work support with listening and attention and learning   

different sounds.  
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Dates & Reminders 

 January 18th  is Winnie the Pooh Day.  

The children are invited to bring in a Pooh 
bear teddy/ book if they have one. 

 

 Please ensure ALL items of clothing are named. 
We try very hard to return everything home, 

this can be very difficult if  

clothing is not named. 

 


